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June 9, 2009

David Danner

Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities & Transportation Committee

P.O. Box 47250

1300 So. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W.

Olympia, WA  98504-7250

records@utc.wa.gov
Re:  TS-090424, San Juan Express

We support the discontinuance request, particularly because we believe it will assist a valued transportation partner’s viability for the future in service to the San Juan Islands.

Sincerely,

Kenmore Air Harbor, Inc.

Todd Banks

General Manager







